MATHEMATICS 353 ANNOUNCEMENTS
April 24

FINAL GRADES

The final grades are now available. On Wednesday, April 25, I will post
them on my office door (by ID number), also showing the quiz total and the
final exam score. Since the class is not large I don’t mind sending this info
by email, to anyone who requests it. The class average on the final exam was
68.39, and on the total grade the average (for those who took the final exam)
was 69.65. Any student who wishes further details or to see their final exam
is welcome to drop by my office - first email me to set up a time - Wednesday
afternoon is probably OK. - PZ



